
Second Sustainability Report from the Yüksel Holding

With its corporate responsibility culture and commitment to the UN Global Compact, Yüksel
Holding published economic, social and environmental performances of Yüksel companies to its
stakeholders. According to the written announcement from Yuksel Holding, Yüksel published its
second “Riseability” report. The first Riseability report, published in 2012, was the first
sustainability report for the (Turkish) construction sector and many other sectors where Yüksel
companies involve. Riseability II was prepared with the commitment to the United Nations
Global Compact, transparency and corporate governance values. Yüksel has published
Communication on Progress reports since 2008. For the last two years, these reports has been
prepared in accordance with the GRI standards and showed the environmental and economic
contributions of the Yüksel companies. General Coordinator of Yüksel Holding, Tuna Aksel
stated that with the guidance of sustainability oriented companies, private sector gradually will
be more responsible. According to Aksel, while natural resources are decreasing, the
consciousness of “corporate citizenship” and the support of civil initiatives are crucially
important for a sustainable world.
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